
Final	Project	Presentations		
May	11th	Last	Day	of	Class	

	
Everyone	will	be	expected	to	present	(If	you	feel	uncomfortable	or	unprepared	for	this,	please	
let	me	know	and	you'll	be	fine!)	the	project	they've	been	working	on	this	semester.		
	
It	will	be	a	short,	casual	(~3-5	minutes)	presentation	where	you	will:	
	

1. Explain	what	the	project	is	in	general:	What	does	your	code	do?	Feel	free	to	explain	why	
you	decided	to	take	on	this	project.	

2. Show	a	live	demo	of	your	code	and	explain	the	results.	
3. Talk	about	either	a	major	difficulty	you	experienced	while	coding,	or	a	cool	feature	of	your	

code	that	you	would	 like	 to	highlight	 (e.g.	You	may	have	modified	the	rules	of	a	well-
known	game.	Show	us	where	that	happens!).	Show	the	portion	of	the	code	you're	talking	
about.		

4. Answer	any	questions	from	your	fellow	classmates.		
	
Also,	feel	free	to	talk	about	more	aspects	in	addition	to	the	above	if	you	want.	
	
Please	send	the	code	you	would	like	to	present	to	hr2362@columbia.edu	by	the	day	before	the	
presentation	date,	which	is	May	10th	(Friday)	at	midnight.		
This	way,	we	can	show	each	student's	code	to	everyone	from	one	computer	instead	of	switching	
every	time.		
	
Good	luck,	and	as	always,	reach	out	to	us	if	you	need	help!	


